
2018 Staff Sergeant Karl G. Taylor, Sr. 

(Howard County) Detachment 1084 

Scholarship 
 
 
 

    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                

        

The SSgt Karl G. Taylor, Sr. Detachment 1084 will be offering one 

or more $1000.00 scholarships to highly qualified graduating high 

school seniors who reside in Howard County.  Applicants should 

be well rounded students with scholastic achievement, community 

involvement, and a desire to make a difference in the world. 

 

Complete applications must be received by June 2, 2018. 

 

For more information, go to 

http://hcmcl.iwarp.com/scholarship.html 


